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To: "peter.hays@state.co.us" <peter.hays@state.co.us>

 

 

This is in connection to M2018016.   The area in and around this proposed area is set to expand with cabins and people
when other areas become cost prohibited.     I think this idea is totally unwise to limit development even before yo give it
a chance to take off.  MY opinion   Thank you   Angela K. Clifton


